
WELCOME TO YEAR 
3

Miss Adams



Contact Books
◦ Contact Books are used for communication between home and 

school. If you have any concerns or messages, you can write 
them in the Contact Book. You can also email the class email 
yearthree@high-firs.kent.sch.uk

◦ Spellings will be stuck in the Contact Book each week. Your 
child’s score from the weekly spelling test will also be recorded in 
the Contact Book to keep you informed.

◦ As the year progresses, we will move towards recording reading 
in the Contact Book as well as the children are now in Key Stage 
2.



Home Learning
◦ The children will have a Learning Log “Menu” with a variety of tasks to 

chose from.

◦ One task should be completed each week and handed in by Thursday. 

◦ Tasks will then be marked and the children will take home their Learning 
Log book on a Friday.

◦ Children will be given the opportunity each week to share their Home 
Learning with the class if they would like to.

◦ Children can also access the Times Tables Rockstars and Spelling Shed 
websites at home to help support their learning. Their logins for these 
websites will be printed and in their Contact Book.



Reading

◦ Ideally, children should be reading at home every day as this will 
support their progress.

◦ Showing an understanding of what they have read is also 
important. As you read with your child, asking questions about 
the book will help improve their comprehension.

◦ In school, each child will read in a group with an adult at least 
twice a week. 

◦ If your child is a free reader, they can choose their books from 
school or home.



P.E.

◦ P.E. will be on Tuesdays and Thursdays.
◦ Please ensure all P.E. kit is in school and named.
◦ If your child has earrings, they can either be removed or 
taped.

◦ As the weather gets colder, please make sure children 
have a tracksuit as some sessions may be outside.

◦ Children must all have a t-shirt the same colour as their 
houses . 



Topics



Any Questions?


